
I am grateful to my family members as they have helped me 
overcome the obstacles that have stood in my way the past 
few years. My two brothers have always reminded me not to 
give up on my dreams. I hope I can get into my dream school, 
SOTA. My family members also have encouraged me to have 
positive thoughts about myself. 

Gillian Sim Xuan Le


